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Specialty Training Programme in 
Medical Ophthalmology

Applications are invited for entry onto this training programme for July 2016. 
Please forward your CV to the Irish College of Ophthalmologists 

Closing date for receipt of applications is 

Monday 14th March at 5pm

Application by email only to siobhan.kelly@eyedoctors.ie
